
OPERATION SECURE SHRED 
 

Bridgewater Township, in conjunction with Somerset County, will host a shred 
event on Saturday, July 28, 2018 as follows: 
 

Bridgewater Municipal Building 
Parking Lot 

100 Commons Way 
Bridgewater, NJ 08807 

9am to 1pm or until trucks are filled to capacity 
 

 Documents are commercially shredded safely, privately, and properly by 
trained, licensed, and bonded document destruction specialists. 
 

 Staples and paperclips do not have to be removed.  
 

 Residents can bring documents in up to six boxes, containers, or bags per visit 
and may stay and watch as their documents are shredded. Residents will be 
asked to take back their receptacles.  
 

 The following recyclable items will not be accepted: junk mail, magazines and 
newspapers. 
 

 “Operation Secure Shred” events are free of charge for Somerset County 
residents; pre-registration is not required. However, materials cannot be 
accepted from businesses. A valid New Jersey driver's license to confirm 
Somerset County residency is required. 
 

 Shredding will be conducted on a first come, first serve basis. Residents are 
encouraged to arrive early. 

 
Happy Shredding! 
 

Operation Secure Shred is sponsored by the Somerset County Board of Chosen 
Freeholders in cooperation with the County Department of Public Works. For more 

information, call 908-203-6018 or email PublicWorks@co.somerset.nj.us 

https://www.co.somerset.nj.us/government/finance-and-administrative-services/records-management
mailto:PublicWorks@co.somerset.nj.us

